
 
 

COLUMBUS METROPOLITAN HOUSING AUTHORITY 
 

8/22/25 
 

Notice of Successful Offeror (Proposer) 

 

TO: All proposers in response to the above-noted Request for Proposal (RFP) 
2025-004 Hearing Officer Services. 
 
We are pleased to announce that, as a result of our evaluation of the 
proposals received in response to the above-noted RFP, we have completed 
an award to the following firms AMA Consulting Group LLC43215. 
 
Following are listed all quotes and the total proposed costs received in 
response to the RFP: 
 

Name of Proposer Total Points  

AMA Consulting Group, LLC 214 

Quadell Consulting and Training, LLC 194 

Gilson Housing Partners   No Response  

CVR & Associates No Response  

  

 
We are grateful for your interest in doing business with our Agency.    
 
 
Andrea Quinichett 
CMHA Assistant Vice President of Procurement  


